Folio 000143

. Australian Government

s ¢ Department of Families, Housing,
Community Sexrvices and Indigenous Affairs

Ms Robyn Gaile

Executive Officer

Blind Cltizens Australia

247 Flinders Lane
MELBOURNE VIC 3000

Dear Ms-Gaile @0’9‘/@/\

| would like to invite ydu and the board chair, Ms Cheryl Pascual, to aftend.a workshop
in Melbourne on the 9 June 2011 to progress the review of secretariat arrangements for
national disability organisations. - '

The Parliamentary Secretary for Disabilities and Carers, Senator Jan Mcl.ucas, has
asked the Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous
Affairs to work with disability organisations to align future funding agreements with the
National Disability Strategy. :

The release of the National Disability Strategy, together with the Government's
ratification of the UN Convention on the Rights of People with Disabilities, are major
reforms which have a significant impact on the disability sector.

It is important that national disability organisations’ funding arrangements aligh with the
key directions outlined in these documents. Senator McLucas has also asked national
disability organisations and the Department to identify any gaps in national
representation of the disability sector.

" The workshop will provide an opportunity to discuss what'ohanges. may be needed to
align funding agreements with the National Disability Strategy and ensute that the
diverse interests of people with disability are fully represented.

Please RSVP your availability for the workshop to Karen van der Ttin, telephone ’
(02) 6244 5727 or e-mail: karen.vandertuin@fahcsia.gov.au by 12 May 2011.

PO Box 7676 Canberra Business Centre AGT 2610
Emall * Facsimlle * Telephone 1300 663 227 .
. Natlonal Relay Service: TTY: 133 677, Speak and llsten: 1300 686 727, Internet relay: www.relayservice.com.au
www.fahosla.gov.au
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A FaHCSIA staff member will be arranging flights, accommodation and other support
heeds for patticipants and will be in contact with you regarding your travel preferences.
Further details on the workshop, such as venue and structure for the day will also be
forwarded to you shortly.

Yours sincerely

s

Helen Bedford
.Branch Manager
Disability and Carers Policy
I%epartment of Families, Housing, Community Setvices and Indigenous Affairs
May 2011

PO Box 7576 Canberra Business Gentre ACT 2610
Emall * Facsimile « Telephone 1300 653 227
Natlonal Relay Setvice: TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 665 727, inlernet relay: www.relayservice.com.au
www.fahcsla,gov.au
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. Australian Government

¢ Department of Families, Housing,
Community Sexvices and Iidigenous Affairs

Mr Nick Rushworth

Executive Officer

Brain Injury Australia

PO Box 220

MARRICKVILLE NSW 1475

‘ . Niek
Dear Mt Rusfiworth

| would like to invite you and the board chair, Ms Kerry Stafford, to attend a workshop in
Melbourne on the 9 Junhe 2011 to progress the review of secretarlat arrangements for
national disability organisations.

The Parliamentary Secretary for Disabilities and Carers, Senator Jan McLucas, has
asked the Department of Families, Housing, Commumty Services and Indigénous
Affairs to work with disability organisations to align future funding agreements with the
National Disability Strategy.

The release of the National Disability Strategy, together with the Government's
ratification of the UN Convention on the Rights of People with Disabilities, are major
reforms which have a s;gmﬁcant impact on the disability sector.

It is important that national disability organisations’ funding arrangements align wrth the
key directions outlined in these documents. Senator McLucas has also asked national
disability organisations and the Department to identify any gaps in nat|onal
representation of the disability sector,

The workshop will provide an opportunity to discuss what changes may be needed to
align funding agreements with the National Disability Strategy and ensure that the
diverse interests of people with disability are fully represented.

Please RSVP your availability for the workshop to Karen van der Tuin, telephdne
(02) 6244 5727 or e-mail: karen.vandertuin@fahcsia.gov.au by 12 May 2011.

PO Box 7676 Canberra Business Centre ACT 2610
Emall + Facslmile ¢+ Telephone 1300 653 227
- Natlonal Relay Service: TTY: 133 877, Speak and listen: 1300 665 727, internet relay: www.relayservice,com.au
. WWW, fahcsla gov.au
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A FaHCSIA staff member will bé arranging flights, accommodation and other support
needs for participants and will be in contact with you regarding your travel preferences.
Further details on the workshop, such as venue and structure for the day will also be
forwarded to you shortly. L

Yours sincerely

A

Helen Bedford

Branch Manager .

Disability and Carers Policy

Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous Affairs
q May 2011

PO Box 7676 Canberra Business Cenlre ACT 2610
N Emall » Facsimlte + Telephone 1300 653 227 .
Natlonal Relay Service: TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 655 727, Interhel relay: wwwirelayservice,com.au
www.fahcsla.gov.au
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Australian Government

a9 Department of Families, Housing,
Coinmunity Services and Indigenous Affairs

Ms Stephanie Gotlib

Executive Officer ’
Children with Disability Australia
98 Morang Road

HAWTHORN VIC 3122

Dear Ms.@cflb WW
| would like to Invite you and the board chair, Ms Melinda Ewin, to attend a workshop in

Melbourne on the 9 June 2011 to progress the review of secretariat arrangements for
nhational disability organisations. '

The Parliamentary Secretary for Disabilities and Carers, Senator Jan MclLucas, has
asked the Department of Families, Housing, Community Setvices and Indigenous
Affairs to work with disability organisations to align future funding agreements with the
National Disability Strategy. , ‘

The release of the National Disability Strategy, together with the Government's
ratification of the UN Convention on the Rights of People with Disabilities, are major
reforms which have a significant impact on the disability sector. .

It Is important that nhational disability organisations’ funding arrangements align with the
key directions outiined in these documents. Senator MclLucas has also asked hational
disability organisations and the Department to identify any gaps in national
representation of the disability sector.

The wdrkshop will provide an opportunity to discuss what changes may be needed to
align funding agreements with the National Disability Strategy and ensure that the
diverse interests of people with disability are fully represented.

Please RSVP your availability for the workshop to Karen van der Tuin, telephone
(02) 6244 5727 or e-mail: karen.vandertuin@fahcsia.gov.au by 12 May 2011,

PO Box 7676 Canberra Business Centre ACT 2610
L Emall ¢ Facsimlle » Telephohe 1300 653 227
Natlonal Relay Service! TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 866 727, Internet relay; www.relayservice,com.au
, www.fahcsla.gov,au
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A FaHCSIA staff member will be arranging flights, accommodation.and other support
_needs for participants and will be in contact with you regarding your travel preferences.
Further details on the workshop, such as venue and structure for the day will also be
forwarded to you shortly. ‘ :

Yours sincerely

£

Helen Bedford

Branch Manager

Disability and Carers Policy

Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous Affalrs
01 May 2011

PO Box 7576 Canberra Businéss Centre ACT 2610
Emall ¢ Facsimile * Telephone 1300 653 227
_ National Relay Service: TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 855 727, Internet relay: www, relayservlce com.all
www.fahcsla.gov.au
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Australian Government

o Department of Families, Housing,
Community Services and Indigenous Affairs

Ms Karen Lloyd
Executive Officer

Deaf Australia -

PO Box 1083
STAFFORD QLD 4053

DearWd :

I would like to invite you and the board chair, Ms Ann Darwin, to attend a workehop in
Melbourne on the 9 June 2011 to progress the review of seoretarrat arrangements for
national disability organisations.

The Parliamentary Secretary for Disabilities and Carers, Senator Jan McLucas, has
asked the Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous

Affairs to work with disability organisations to align future funding agreements with the .

Natlonal Drsabrllty Strategy.

The release of the National Disability Strategy, together with the Government'’s
ratification of the UN Convention on the Rights of People with Disabilities, are major
reforms which have a significant impact on the disability sector.

It is important that national disability organtsatlons fundlng arrangements align with the
key directions outlined in these documents. Senator McLucas has also asked hational
disability organisations and the Department to identify any gaps in national
representation of the disabllity sector.

The workshop will provide an opportunity to discuss what changes may be needed to
aligh funding agreements with the National Disability Strategy and ensure that the
diverse interests of people with disability are fully represented.

Please RSVP your availability for the workshop to Karen van der Tuln, telephone
(02) 6244 5727 or e-mail; karen.vandertuin@fahcsia.gov.au by 12 May 2011.

PO Box 7676 Canberra Business Centre ACT 2610
Email » Facsimile * Telephone 1300 653 227
Natlonal Relay Servicé: TTY; 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 865 727, Internet relay; www.relayservice, com.au
wwwi.fahesla.gov.all
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A FaHGSIA staff member will be arranging flights, accommodation and other support
needs for participants and will be in contact with you regarding your travel prefetences.
Further details on the workshop, such as venue and structure for the day will also be
forwarded to you shortly,

Yours sincerely

M

Helen Bedford

Branch Manager

Disability and Carers Policy ‘
Department of Families, Housing, Community Serwoes and lndlgenous Affairs
4 May 2011 .

PO Box 7676 Ganberra Business Centre ACT 2610
Emall + Faosimlle « Telsphone 1300 658 227
Nalional Relay Service: TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 658 727, Internet relay: www.relayservice.com.au
www.fahesla.gov.au
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Anstralian GovVeriineng

R0 Department of Families, Housing, )
Comniinity Services and Indigenous Affairs

" Ms Andrea Simmons

Chief Executive Officer

Disability Advocacy Network Australia Ltd
PO Box 96 - ‘ '

DICKSON ACT 2602

. Dear Ms.‘Sihﬂms QV\@Q/MM

I would like to invite you and the Chairperson, Ms Catherine Hogan, to attend a
workshop in Melbourne on the 9 Juné 2011 to progress the review of secretariat
arrangements for national disability organisations. :

The Parliamentary Secretary for Disabilities and Carers, Sénator Jan McLucas, has
asked the Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous
Affairs to work with disability organisations to align future funding agreements with the
National Disability Strategy.

The release of the National Disability Strategy, together with the Government’s |
ratification of the UN Convention on the Rights of People with Disabilities, are major
reforms which have a significant impact on the disability sector.

It Is important that national disability organisations’ funding arrangements align with the
key directions outlined in these documents. Senator Mclucas has also asked national

~ disability organisations and the Department to identify any gaps in national

representation of the disability sector,

The workshop will provide an opportunity to discuss what changes may be needed to
align funding agreements with the National Disability Strategy and ensure that the
diverse interests of people with disability are fully represented. »

Please RSVP ybur availability for the workshop to Karen van der Tuin, tele’phdné
(02) 6244 5727 or e-mail: karen,vandertuin@fahcsia.gov.au by 12 May 2011.

PO Box 7676 Canberra Business Gentre ACT 2610
. Emall + Facsimlle ¢ Telephone 1300 663 227
Natlonal Relay Service: TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 866 727, Internet relay: www.relayservice.com.aul
www.fahesla,gov.au ‘
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.A FaHCSIA staff member will be arranging flights, accommodation and other support
heeds for participants and will be in contact with you. regarding your travel preferences.
Further detalls on the workshop, such as venue and structure for the day will also be
forwarded to you shortly

Yours sincerely.

Helen Bedford

Branch Manager :

Disabllity and Carers Policy

Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Ind!genous Affalrs
May 2011

PO Box 7576 Canberra Buslness Centre ACT 2610
Emaill » Facsimlle ¢ Telaphonhe 1300 6563 227
National Relay Setrvice: TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 585 727, Internet relay: www.relayservica,com.au
www.fahcsla,gov.au .
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UL Australian Government

(X

2 Department of Families, Housing,
Comiumnity Services and Indigenous Affair's

18

Ms Kris Newton

Executive Officer

Deafness Forum of Australia
218 Northbourne Avenue
BRADDON ACT 2612

'Dear I\@Neﬁdn {W"O

| would like to invite you and the board chair, Mr Alex Jones, to attend a workshop in
Melbourne on the 9 June 2011 to progress the review of secretariat arrangements for
hatlonal disability organisations.

The Parliamentary Secretary for Disabllities and Carers, Senator Jan McLucas, has
asked the Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous
Affairs to work with disability organisations to align future funding agreements with the
-National Disability Strategy. : '

The release of the National Disability Stratégy, together with the Government's
ratification of the UN Convention on the Rights of People with Disabilities, are major
reforms which have a significant impact on the disabllity sector.

It Is important that national disability organisations’ funding arrangements align with the
key directions outlined in these documents. Senator McLucas has also asked national
disability organisations and the Department to identify any gaps in national
representation of the disability sector.

The workshop will provide an opportunity to discuss what changes may be needed to
align funding agreements with the National Disability Strategy and ensure that the
diverse interests of people with disability are fully represented.

Please RSVP your availability for the workshop to Karen van der Tuin, telephone
(02) 6244 5727 or e-mail: karen.vandertuin@fahcsia.gov.au by 12 May 2011.

PO Box 7676 Canberra Business Centre ACT 2610
) Emall » Facslmlle * Telephone 1300 663 227 ‘ ‘
National Relay Service: TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 666 727, Intemet relay: www.relayservice.com.au
. www,fahosla.gov.au
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A FaHCSIA staff member will be arranging flights, accommodation and other support
heeds for participants and will be in contact with you regarding your travel preferences.
Further details on the workshop, such as venue and structure for the day will also be
forwarded to you shortly.

Yours sincerely

Helen Bedford -

Branch Manager

Disability and Carers Policy

Department of Families, Houslng, Community Services and Indigenous Affairs
: 0{ May 2011

PO Box 7676 Canberra Businass Centre ACT 2610
* Emall + Facsimlle » Telephone 1300 653 227
Natlonal Relay Service: TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen; 1300 666 727, Internet rélay; www.relayservice.com.au
www.fahesla.gov.au
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4 Australian Goveinment

S ;"" Department of Families, Housing,
Conumunity Seirvices and Indigenous Affairs

Mr Damian Griffis

- Executive Officer

First Peoples Disability Network Australia
PO Box 47

STAWBERRY HILLS NSW 2012.

Dear Mr gufﬂé' Darwian.

I would like to invite you and the President, Mr Leéfer Bostock, to attend a workshop in
Melbourne on the 9 June 2011 to progress the review of secretarlat arrangements for
national disability organisations.

The Parliamentary Secretary for Disabilities and Carers, Senator Jan McLucas, has
asked the Department of Families, Housing, Community Setvices and Indigenous
Affairs to work with disability organisations to ahgn future funding agreements with the
‘National Disability Strategy.

The release of the National Disability Strategy, together With the Government's
ratification of the UN Convention on the Rights of People with Disabilities, are major
reforms which have a significant impact on the disability sector.

It is important that national disability organisations’ funding arrangements align with the

. key directions outlined in these documents. Senator McLucas has also asked national
disability organisations and the Department to |dent|fy any gaps in national
representation of the disability sector.

The workshop will provide an opportunity to discuss what changes may be needed to
align funding agreements with the National Disability Strategy and ensure that the
diverse interests of people with disability are fully represented.

Please RSVP your availability for the workshop to Karen van der Tuin, telephone
(02) 6244 5727 or e-mail: karen vandertuin@fahcsia.gov.au by 12 May 2011,

PO Box 7576 Canberra Business Centre ACT 2610
Emall * Facsimile * Telephone 1300 653 227 .
Natlonal Relay Service: TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 866 727, Interne! relay; www.relayservice.com.au
www.fahcsla.gov.au
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A FaHCSIA staff member will be arranging flights, accommodation and other support
heeds for participants and will be in contact with you regarding your travel preferences.
Further details on the workshop, such as venue and structure for the day will also be
forwarded to you shortly.

Yours sincerely

Helen Bedford

Branch Manager

- Disability and Carers Policy

Department of Families, Housing, Communlty Servlces and Ind|genous Affairs
ﬁ May 2011

PO Box 7676 Ganberra Business Centre ACT 2610
: - Emali » Facsimile » Telephone 1300 653 227 -
Natlonal Relay Servlce TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 655 727, Internet relay: www.relayservice.com.al
www.fahosla.gov.au
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- Australian Government

EE8 X Department of Families, Housing,
Community Services aind Indigenons Affairs

Mr Matk Pattison
Executive Officer

- National Council on Intellectual Disability
PO Box 771 .
MAWSON ACT 2607

Dear M/Pa ison MM

I would like to invite you and the board chair, Mr Rob Allen, to attend a workshop in
Melbourne on the 9 June 2011 to progress the review of secretariat arrangements for
national drsabrlrty organrsatlons

The Parliamentary Secretary for Drsabrhtres and Carers Senator Jan Mcl.ucas, has
asked the Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous
Affairs to work with disability organlsatrons to align future funding agreements with the
National Disability Strategy.

The release of the National Disability Strategy, together with the Government's
ratification of the UN Convention on the Rights of People with Disabilities, are major
reforms which have a significant impact on the disability sector. .

it is rmportant that national dlsabrhty otganisations’ funding arrangements align with the

key directions outlined in these documents. Senator McLucas has also asked national

disability organisations and the Department to identify any gaps in national
‘representation of the disahility sector.

The workshop will provrde an opportunity to discuss what changes may be heeded to
align funding agreements with the National Disability Strategy and ensure that the
diverse interests of people with disability are fully represented

Please RSVP your availability for the workshop to Karen van der Tuin, telephone
(02) 6244 5727 or e-mail: karen.vandertuin@fahcsia.gov.au by 12 May 2011,

PO Box 75676 Canberra Business Centre ACT 2610
Emall ¢ Facsimile * Telephone 1300 653 227
Natlonal Relay Service; TTY: 133 677, Speak and llsten: 1300 655 727, Intarnet relay: www.relayservice.com.au
www.fahcsla.gov.au
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A FaHCSIA staff member will be arranging flights, accommodation and other support
heeds for participants and will be in contact with you regarding your travel preferences.
Further details on the workshop, such as venue and structure for the day will also be
forwarded to you shortly. -

Yours sincerely

Helen Bedford

Branch Managet

Disability and Carers Policy

Department of Families, Houslng, Commumty Services and Indigenous Affairs
6] May 2011

PO Box 7576 Canberra Business Centre AGT 2610
Emall » Facsimile « Telephone 1300 653 227
Natlohal Relay Service: TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 555 727, Internet relay: www.relayservice.com,au
WWW, fahcsla gov.au




Folio 000159

v L “ - Australian Government
e g‘ oL

w5k Department of Families, Housing,
Community Services and Indigenous Affan 5

Mr Ken Baker

Chief Executive Officer
National Disability Services
Locked Bag 3002 .

DEAKIN WEST ACT 2600 -

‘Dear M/rBak/er kﬁw

| would like to invite you and the President, Mr Tim ‘Walton; to attend a workshop in
Melbourne on the @ June 2011 to progress the review of secretariat arrangements for
national disability organisations,

The Parliamentary Secretary for Disabilities and Carers, Senator Jan McLucas, has
asked the Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous
Affairs to work with disability organisations to align future funding agreements with the
National Disability Strategy.

The telease of the Naﬁonal Disability Strategy, together with the Government's
ratification of the UN Convention on the Rights of People with Disabilities, are major
reforms which have a significant impact on the disability sector.

It Is Important that national disability organisations’ funding arrangements align with the
key directions outlined in these documents. Senator MclLucas has also asked national
disabillty organisations and the Department to identify any gaps in natlonal
representation of the disability sector.

The workshop will provide an opportunlty to dISGUSS what changes may be heeded to
align funding agreements with the National Disability Strategy and ensure that the
diverse interests of people with disability are fully represented.

Please RSVP your aVailébiIity for the workshop to Karenvan der Tuin, telephone
(02) 6244 5727 or e-mail: karen.vandertuin@fahcsia.gov.au by 12 May 2011,

PO Box 7676 Canbetra Business Centre ACT 2610
Email * Facsimlle * Telephone 1300 653 227
National Relay Service; TTY; 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 566 727, Internet relay: www.relayservice.com.att
www.fahcsla.gov.au
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A FaHCSIA staff member will be arranglng flights, accommodation and other support
heeds for participants and will be in contact with you regarding your travel preferences.
Further details on the workshop, such as venue and structure for the day will also be
forwarded to you shortly, : : :

Yours sincerely

Helen Bedford

Branch Manager

Disability and Carers Policy

Department of Famllies, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous Affalrs
ﬂ May 2011

PO Box 7576 Canberra Business Gentre AGT 2610
Emall » Facsimlle + Telephons 1300 663 227
Natlonal Relay Service: TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 656 727, Internet relay www.relayservice.com.au
www.fahesla.gov.au
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;\. Australian Government ‘

9k Department of Families, Housing,
Community Services mid Inidigenous Affairs

Ms Sibylle Kaczorek

Executive Officer

National Ethnic Disability Alliance
PO Box 160

COBURG VIC 3058

Dear I\/I}Km:{'orei%lk '

| would Itke to' invite you and the President, Mr Juan de la Torre, to attend a workshop in -
Melbourne on the 9 June 2011 to progress the review of secretariat arrangements for
national disability organisations.

The Parliamentary Secretary for Disablilities and Carers, Sehator Jan McLucas, has
‘asked the Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous
Affairs to work with disability organisations to align future funding agreements with the
National Disability Strategy. ‘ '

The release of the National Disability Strategy, together with the Government's
ratification of the UN Convention on the Rights of People with Disabilities, are major
reforms which have a significant impact on the disability sector.

_ Itis important that national disability organisations’ funding arrangements align with the
key directions outlined in these documents. Senator McLucas has also asked national
disability organisations and the Départment to identify any gaps in national
representation of the disability sector. '

The workshop will provide an opportunity to discuss what changes may be needed to,
align funding agreements with the National Disability Strategy and ensure that the
diverse interests of people with disability are fully represented. ~

Pl'eése RSVP your aVailébiIity for the workshop to Karen van der Tuin, telephone
(02) 6244 5727 or e-mail: karen.vandertuin@fahcsia.gov.au by 12 May 2011.

PO Box 7676 Canberra Business Cenire ACT 2610
Emall » Facsimile * Telephone 1300 663 227
National Relay Service: TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 566 727, Infernet relay: wwwirelayservice.com,au
www.fahosla.gov.au
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A FaHCSIA staff member will be arranging flights, accommodation and other support
heeds for participants and will be in contact with you regarding your travel preferences,
Further detalls on the workshop, such as venue and structure for the day will also be
forwarded to you shortly. '

Yours sincerely

Helen Bedford

Branch Manager

Disability and Carers Policy

Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous Affalrs
0‘ May 2011

PO Box 7576 Canberra Business Centre ACT 2610
. Emall + Facsimile * Telephone 1300 663 227
National Relfay Service: TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 555 727, Intemet relay: www.relayservice,com.au
www.fahosla.gov.au
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Australian Governinent

KR : Ao Department of I‘amilies, Housing, ‘
Community Services and Indigenous Affml s

Ms Sue Egan

Executive Officer

Physical Disability Australla
PO Box 38

WILLAWARRIN NSW. 2440

Dearmnug‘f‘

| would like to invite you and the President, Mr Wayne Dillon, to attend a workshop in
Melbourne on the 9 June 2011 to progress the review of secretariat arrangements for
national disability organisations. :

The Parliamentary Secretary for Disabilities and Carers, Senator Jan McLucas, has
asked the Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous
Affalrs to work with disability orgamsatlons to align future funding agreements with the
National Disability Strategy :

The release of the National Disability Strategy, together with the Government's
ratification of the UN Convention on the Rights of People with Dlsabrllties are major
reforms which have a significant impact on the disability seotor

It is important that national disability organisations’ funding arrangements align with the
key directions outlined in these documents. Senator McLucas has also asked national
disability organisations and the Department to identify any gaps in national
representation of the disability sector. ,

The workshop will provide an opportunity to discuss what changes may be needed to
align funding agreements with the National Disability Strategy and ensure that the
diverse interests of people with disability are fully represented.

Please RSVP your availability for the workshop to Karen van der Tuin, telephone
*(02) 6244 5727 or e-mail: karen, vandertum@fahcsna gov.au by 12 May 2011.

PO Box 7676 Canberra Business Gentre AGT 2610
Emall » Facsimile » Telephone 1300 6563 227
National Relay Service: TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 566 727, Internet relay: www, relayservice, com au
www.fahosia.gov.au
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3

A FaHCSIA staff member will be arranging flights, accommodation and other support
needs for participants and will be in contact with you regarding your travel preferences.
Further details on the workshop, such as venue and structure for the day will also be
forwarded to you shortly, '

. Yours sincerely

Helen Bedford

Branch Manager _

Disability and Carers Policy

Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous Affairs
? May 2011

PO Box 7576 Canberra Buslness Centre ACT 2610
' Emall » Facsimile * Telephone 1300 653 227
Natlonal Relay Service: TTY; 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 855 727, Internet relay: www.lelayservice.com.au
www.fahosia.gov.au




Folio 000165

Rk . Australian Governinent’

“ Department of Families, Housing,
Commuitity Services and Indigenous Aﬁau s

Ms Carolyn Frohmader
Executive Director

Women with Disabilitles Australia
PO Box 605

ROSNY PARK TAS 7018

Dear Wer S

| would like to invite you and the President, Ms Sue Salthouse, to'attend a workshop in
Melbourne on the 9 June 2011 to progress the review of secretariat arrangements for
national disability organisations. ,

The Parliamentary Secretary for Disabilities and Carers, Senator Jan McLucas, has
asked the Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous
Affairs to work with disability organlsatlons to aligh future fundmg agreements with the
National Disability Strategy.

The release of the National Disability Strategy, together with the Government's
ratification of the UN Convention on the Rights of People with Disabilities, are major
reforms which have a significant impact on the disability sector.

It is important that national disability organisations’ funding arrangements ahgn with the
key directions outlined in these documents. Senator McLucas has also asked nhational
disability organisations and the Department to identify any gaps |n national
representation of the disability sector.

The workshop will provide an opportunity to discuss what changes may be needed to
align funding agresments with the National Disability Strategy and ensure that the
diverse interests of people with disabllity are fully represented.

Please RSVP your availability for the workshop to Karen van der Tuin, telephone
(02) 6244 5727 or e-mail: karen. vander’cum@fahoma gov.au by 12 May 2011,

PO Box 7676 Canbetra Business Centra AGT 2610
Email * Faoslmlle * Telephone 1300 663 227
National Relay Service; TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 656 727, Infernet relay: www.relayservice,com.au
www.fahcsla.gov.au
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A FaHCSIA staff member will be arranging flights aooommodatlon and other support
" needs for participants and will be in contact with you regarding your travel preferences.
- Further detalls on the workshop, such as venue and structure for the day will also be
forwarded to you shortly,

Yours sincerely

Helen Bedford

Branch Managet

Disability and Carers Policy '
Department of Families, Housing, Commumty Services and Indlgenous Affairs
0( May 2011

PO Box 7676 Canberra Business Cenire ACT 2610.
Email ¢+ Facsimile « Telephone 1300 653 227
Natlonal Relay Service: TTY: 133 677, Speak and listen: 1300 656 727, Inlernet relay: www.relayservice.com.au
www.fahcsla.gov.au




